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Falls City School Board to discuss improvements 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education has planned a facility planning
workshop for January to discuss facility improvements.

Board members will meet January 14 with architects from BVH Architecture to
review master plan drawings and discuss initial ideas for facility improvements at
Falls City High School. 

The meeting will help narrow the options District 56 will consider and establish a
preliminary timeline for estimates as well as options.  

Board members also approved the 2017-18 audit report presented by Julie
Bauman, CPA. 

A teacher employment contract for Pam Joy to .40 FTE was approved.   Joy will
lead and facilitate the school district's visual impairment instructional program
beginning January 2.  Ginger Feek will serve in the capacity of long-term
substitute eacher in the Special Education department beginning in January.  
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